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Inguiry into the telecommunications regulatory regime

At the Committee public hearing held in Melbourne on Wednesday 4 May 2004,
Senator Conroy asked a question of the ACA generally as follows.

“Has the ACA rejected an ACIF Code when presented for registration and then
suggested areas for improvement”

The ACA have never rejected an ACIF Code submitted to it for registration.

The ACA has in many instances suggested to ACIF issues that should be addressed in
a particular Code. These suggestions have been made by the ACA where requesting
the development of a code, by ACA staff, to a Working Committee in the course of a
code development activity and in writing to ACIF during a Code development
process.

Yours sincerely
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